## Sorc' Skelly

From:

Sorcha Skelly

Sent:

Thursday 14 November 2019 16:24

To:

Ronan O'Hogartaigh

Subject:

RE: Greenlink Interconnector Project ABP-PCI

## Dear Ronan,

In relation to your feedback requested on the PCI related points;

- 1. There is no need for you to send the Foreshore Licence Application documentation to us at the moment. This can be submitted with the draft SID file.
- 2. The Board will either modify or approve the Concept of Publication Participation over the coming weeks. Until we have modified or approved this concept, we would ask that you don't make this available on your website as a 'draft' copy.
- 3. We won't be available to meet over the next fortnight to discuss the aspects of the project. We will arrange to meet with yourself after the Board have made a decision on the Concept and any matters can then be discussed. If you wish to discuss anything prior to this meeting, we would be happy to arrange a phone conversation between ourselves and yourself at an arranged time and date.

Kind Regards,

Sorcha Executive Officer PCI Unit

PH: 01 873 7164

From: Ronan O'Hogartaigh < Ronan. Ohogartaigh@greenlink.ie>

Sent: Monday 4 November 2019 14:32
To: Sorcha Skelly <s.skelly@pleanala.ie>

Subject: Greenlink Interconnector Project ABP-PCI

Sorcha, a chara,

I wish to provide you with a project update and also request some feedback on some PCI related points.

- 1. Following submission of the application on 1<sup>st</sup> August, we have now received confirmation from the Foreshore Unit that out Foreshore Licence Application documentation is complete and we are commencing formal consultation on the application next week.
  - The application will be made available on the Foreshore Unit and Greenlink websites. I was wondering whether you could confirm whether you want us to submit the application documentation with the draft SID file to complete our draft application file or would you prefer us to send the Foreshore Licence Application documentation before then?
  - For information we are scheduled to submit the draft SID application in December 2019. Confirmation of how you wish us to proceed would be gratefully appreciated.
- 2. With the pre-application public consultation process drawing to an end we are keen to make the Concept of Publication Participation available on our website. Would you be able to confirm whether you are happy for us to make it available as 'Draft' on the website? (therefore acknowledging that it has not be formally accepted)

As you can appreciate the project is pushing forward on a number of fronts just now and we see real value in meeting with you to discuss all of the aspects of the project. Can I suggest a meeting within the next fortnight of that is convenient for you.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if require further information or details.

Kind regards,

Rónán

## Rónán ÓhÓgartaigh

Development Manager(Ireland) ronan.ohogartaigh@greenlink.ie

Mobile: 00-353-87-2428523

www.greenlink.ie



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The complete contents of this email message is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material/information. Any unauthorised review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited, if you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by replying to this email and destroy all copies of the original message. Greenlink Interconnector Limited a limited company incorporated and registered in Ireland whose registered office is at Mason Hayes & Curran Limited, South Bank House, Barrow Street, Dublin 4, Ireland with company number 536954.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.